
















11 September 2024 
 
To: Board of Zoning Appeal, City of Cambridge 
 
RE: Modification to Variance 218944 
 
I am asking for the addition of a small window to the Southeast façade of my house 
project at 51 Kelley Street.  This would be a modification of the existing Variance 
#218944.  All other aspects of the variance would remain the same. 
 
Adding this window came about during further consideration of the layout of the second-
floor bedrooms.  In the plan submitted for the approved zoning variance, the primary 
bedroom was located at the street side of the house.  By reversing/mirroring the 
second-floor plan front to rear, the primary bedroom was moved to the quieter and 
greener side at the back of the house.  As a result, the window at the top of the stairs on 
the second floor moved toward the street as the stairs were reversed as well.  
 
At the same time, it became apparent that having a window providing light and air to the 
primary bedroom where the window at the top of the stairs had been located would be 
of benefit to the occupants of the house.  Both the window at the top of the stairs and 
the added primary bedroom window were reduced in height from that of the window 
originally located at the top of the stairs. 
 
I believe this is an improvement to the design, beneficial to the house & neighborhood, 
and done in the spirit of the originally approved variance.  
 
I have shown these window changes to my neighbors immediately adjacent to the 
Southeast and they have no objections to this change.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Kent G. Christman 
45 Kelley Street 
Cambridge, MA  02138 
617-661-6428 
entropyserviceconsultants@comcast.net 
CS-007932 
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